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Wyckoff/Eagle Harbor Superfund Site
Construction Closure

May 2025

Region 10

Construction Closure
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will be replacing the existing sheet 
pile wall that is around the perimeter of the Wyckoff/Eagle Harbor Site. Construction began in March 2025. 

For public safety, portions of the site that were previously accessible to the public will be closed during construction. 
Barricades are placed to prevent access to construction zones. 

The map below and the photos on page 2 show the areas that are now closed to public access.
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For more information, contact: 

Bernadette Wright     Debra Sherbina
Remedial Project Manager   Community Involvement Coordinator

wright.bernadette@epa.gov    sherbina.debra@epa.gov

office: (206) 553-1834     office: (206) 553-0247

mobile: (206) 771-3106   mobile: (206) 858-1892

 
Visit the Wyckoff/Eagle Harbor website: www.epa.gov/superfund/wyckoff-eagle-harbor
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 View of West Beach and West Beach closure area.

View of walking trail closure location on the east side of the Wyckoff Site.

Closure area by walking trail along West Beach.

View of East Beach closure area.


